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 Tamika Taylor-Ivory 
Miles Park School Principal 

March 17, 2020 
 
Miles Park Families, 

 

Currently the school will be shut down for the next 3-weeks. School tentatively will 

resume on Monday, April 6, 2010. During this time, we are asking that your 

child/children make healthy and safe choices during the shutdown. Please make sure 

that they are staying on a regular sleeping schedule, drink plenty of water, and wash 

their hands frequently. Miles Park will be closed and there will not be anyone 

available to answer your call. However, you can email me at tamika.Taylor-

Ivory@clevelandmetroschools.org. You can also reach out to teachers through class 

dojo, seesaw and by email.  

 

Cmsd has 22 sites open Monday-Friday (March 16-April 3rd) for free grab-n-go 

lunch and breakfast for any one 18 years of age and older. The closest location to 

Miles Park School is Miles School. The district does have a bus transporting 

student’s from Miles Park to Miles at 11: 09 am. They will return your child back to 

Miles Park after they have received their lunch and breakfast.  

 

Academically students will be required to complete take home packets or activities 

on EXACT PATH. EXACT PATH is the program we have used all school year to 

support reducing skill gaps based on the student Fall to Winter NWEA test results. 

The program is created for your child’s individual learning needs.  In order to access 

Exact Path follow the direction: go to the CMSD website, visit Clever.com, Log in 

with clever. Student enters username and password.   The district has also provided 

activities to support learning during the shutdown.  

 

I will continue to keep you informed with current information through IVR 

communication and Miles Park Website, and twitter until we return to school.  

 

 

-Mrs. Taylor-Ivory, 

Miles Park Principal 
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